STATE OF NEW MEXICO
ENERGY, MINERALS AND NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION
HOBBS DISTRICT OFFICE
August 12, 1992 POST OFFICE BOX 1980
BRUCE KING HOBBS, NEW MEXICO 88241-1980

GOVERNOR

(5051 393-6161

John H. Hendrix Corporation
223 West Wall, Suite 525
Midland, TX 79701

RE: Eva Owens A #2-L Sec. 35, T21S, R37E
Proposed Recompletion to Blinebry

Gentlemen:

In November 1991 we approved your proposal to abandon the Drinkard
and recomplete the above-referenced well to the Blinebry zone.

As of this date no progress reports have been received, so it 1is
assummed this work has not been done. Therefore, this proposal
is considered cancelled and should you desire to do this work
at a later date, please resubmit.

Very truly yours,

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION
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Supervisor, District I
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